
October 21, 2023 - AAPI of East
Brunswick kicked off its first Harvest
Fest by celebrating Diwali. And what
better way to celebrate the festival of
lights than to light up some diyas!  
     One of our core missions has been to
promote cultural awareness within our
neighborhoods. Witnessing such a
diverse community of people unite in
celebration of Diwali was truly awe
inspiring.  Thank you to everyone who
helped us fold origami diyas and spread
Diwali delight throughout East
Brunswick’s Historic District! 
     Please share pictures of your diyas
with us.  We’d love to see your
creations and spread its light even
further to our digital community.
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Festival of Lights meets Harvest Fest 

Lunar New Year Celebration - Collaboration
with EB Arts Coalition 
Self Defense Clinics - Collaboration with
Brian Kwong, Wing Chun Martial Arts Studios

Upcoming Events


